
 

 

10th July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: School Uniform Direct – Discounts until 14th July  

 

I would like to remind you about the school uniform purchasing arrangements. 

Attached is a flyer from School Uniform Direct regarding discount on packs. You may take advantage 

of the 10% discount on packs until 14th July. 

Families will need to make an appointment with School Uniform Direct if you wish your child to try 

uniform on at the shop. However, you may buy online to try at home and return free of charge  

Please click on the link https://tinyurl.com/yarp2x8o to see details of the offers and book your 

appointment. 

Yours faithfully 

E Marino 

Ms E Marino 

Director of Finance 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/yarp2x8o

